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Updates	from	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	

This	is	the	newsletter	where	you	can	receive	the	latest	information	on	what	is	
going	on	in	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	

	
Friday,	April	17,	2020	

 
• Copper	Canyon	teachers	and	staff	show	off	their	dance	moves!	

	
This	video	was	created	by	Michele	Fernandez	and	Emily	Junk	of	the	CCHS	staff	and	posted	
online	earlier	this	week	to	show	off	the	dance	moves	of	the	Aztec	Nation	staff	and	to	let	
the	students	know	that	they	are	missed	and	to	stay	positive.	The	video	received	more	than	
3,000	 views	 in	 the	 first	 12	 hours	 after	 being	 posted	 and	 the	 comments	 show	 that	 the	
students	are	missing	their	teachers	as	well.	Enjoy!	
	

	
	
https://www.instagram.com/tv/B--AGyLjULq/	
	

																		
													
	
																					
	



	
	

• Sierra	Linda	High	School	has	a	new	Performing	Arts	Center	(PAC)	
	
Congratulations	 to	 Sierra	 Linda	 High	 School	 on	 their	 newest	 addition	 to	 their	 campus.		
Sierra	 Linda	 has	 a	 brand	 new	 performing	 and	 fine	 arts	 center	 located	 near	 the	 south	
entrance	 of	 the	 school,	 near	 the	 gym.	 We	 want	 to	 thank	 our	 parents	 and	 school	
community	 for	supporting	 the	project	by	voting	a	 resounding	“yes”	during	 the	 last	bond	
election.	The	official	opening	of	the	PAC	has	been	delayed	due	to	the	COVID-19	pandemic	
but	once	we	are	able	to,	we	will	have	a	grand	celebration	to	highlight	and	showcase	this	
wonderful	 new	 addition.	We	 can’t	 wait	 for	 our	 students	 to	 perform	 in	 this	 brand	 new	
facility!	Thank	you	to	ADM	Group	and	McCarthy	for	this	truly	state-of-the-art	facility.	We	
know	we	will	get	great	use	from	this	performing	arts	center	for	many	years	to	come!	
 

         
 

         



	
	

        
 
 

• Arizona	Governor’s	Office	of	Youth,	Faith	and	Family	
	
The	Governor’s	Office	of	Youth,	Faith	and	Family	has	extended	the	application	deadline	for	
the	2020-2021	Governor's	Youth	Commission	to	June	30th!	High	school	sophomores,	
juniors	&	seniors	can	apply	to	serve	as	peer	advocates	in	their	communities!		
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• TUHSD	Madden	Challenge	

	

	
	
	

	

	



	
	

								 	

	
Please	check	the	#TUHSDStrong	tab	on	our	website	(www.tuhsd.org)	for	

archived	versions	of	our	updates.	Take	care	and	stay	healthy.	
	

	


